
Hartley Elementary School had a total of 35 survey responses from parents/guardians. 2 of
those responses were completed in Spanish. The surveys were administered both online
and in-person in May of 2023. 

At the moment there are no planned roadway projects in the area to coordinate
implementation efforts.

said they would let their student(s)
walk or bike to/from school if
issues above were addressed

66% 

SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL

Hartley Elementary Survey Results

indicated driving to/from school57% 

indicated walking or rolling to/from
school35%

live 1/2 mile or less from school71% 

live 1/2 mile or more from school29% 

said their student(s) has asked to
walk or bike to/from school49% 

said the amount of traffic along
the walking route is discouraging

20% 
said the safety of intersections and
crossings along the walking route
is discouraging

18% 

said the speed of traffic along the
walking route is discouraging16% 

Some comments made by parents and
guardians include the following:

"Crosswalk guards for kids to get across
Vine Street..."

"A crosswalk is desperately needed at
33rd and 'Y' streets. Children and
families frequently try to cross there..."

"Safety should be addressed at all
times..."

"More police to stop speeding along
Vine Street"

"...traffic is too fast on Vine & sidewalks
are too close to the street. It does not
feel safe to walk or stand at crosswalks"

"No buffer between street and sidewalk.
Often have to walk single file because of
debris, overgrowth, or snow on
sidewalk"

"... many sidewalks are cracked and
uneven along our route..."

"Along Vine Street, too much traffic &
small and narrow sidewalk"


